
State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI 54313-6727 

June 5, 2014 

Mr. John M. Scrabis, P.E. 
Envirnonmental Manager 
Industrial & Environmental Affairs 
LANXESS Corporation 
111 RIDC Park West Drive 
Pittsburgh, PA 15275-1112 

Subject: Status Update Request 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Cathy Stepp, Secretary 

Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

Specialty Chern Products Corporation, 2 Stanton Street, Marinette, WI 
BRRTS # 02-38-000186 

Dear Mr. Scrabis: 

On June 19, 2012, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources denied closure for the case 
referenced above. Closure was denied because it was determined that additional groundwater 
monitoring was needed to determine the extent of contamination and establish a trend to allow natural 
attenuation to be used as the remedial alternative. Additionally, as part of the closure requirement, a 
cap maintenance plan is needed and an Appendix A letter to be sent to the property owner. On 
January 18, 2013, a draft of the Appendix A letter was received and approved on January 23, 2013. 
Since that date, no submittals have been received. 

Please respond to this letter by June 30, 2014, as to the status of this case. 

If you have questions, you may contact me by phone at 920-662-5164 or e-mail at 
Robert.Kiauk@wisconsin.gov. 

Sincerely, 

~ /. /c.r--c;~ 
4be~ H. Klauk 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 

cc: James Wedekind - TRC Environmental, 708 Heartland Trail, Madison, WI 53717 
John Perkins- Tyco Fire Protection Products, 1501 Yamato Road, Boca Raton, FL 33431 
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